

March 1, 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We would like to inform you that beginning April 1, 2022 self-pay prices will be increasing. Our office will no longer have a flat fee for self-pay appointments. There will be additional charges for any test that is ordered in the office. This includes but not limited to in-house rapid strep, urine dipstick, glucose finger sticks, etc.

We will be posting and providing a price list closer to April 1st.

Please note that during the transition we will continue to notify you of any additional changes that may occur.

If you should have any questions, you can reach us at 623-876-9983.

We deeply appreciate your loyalty and look forward to continue serving you and your loved ones.

Sincerely,

The Physician & Staff of Surprise Pediatrics A Division of Arbor Medical Partners